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Townsend, Erle

From: jon wolfe <jwolfe840@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 2:44 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern please do not push this rule through. It is not good for Maine. As we've seen already in the cold 

weather people are struggling to keep their cars charged. I'm all for electric power but I do not believe we are there yet 

and we still have a ways to go. To put this burden on us is just not right. California is not a state that has set good 

examples to follow. Let's be reasonable in our approach to cleaning up the environment. This is definitely not something 

that should be forced on us yet. I would vote a resounding NO.   

Thank you.  


